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A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 

June 15, 2016 
 

  NOTE:  Those receiving the newsletter are 
requested to provide a copy for each 
minister, clerk of session, chairman of the 
Board of Deacons, and Church Treasurer.  
.   

NEXT STATED MEETING 
October 11, 2016 

First Lancaster ARP, Lancaster, SC 
10:00 A.M. 

 
 COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

Reports for the next Stated Meeting of 
Presbytery are due September 7, 2016.  
Please send the report by email to Guy 

Smith at guysmith@comporium.net 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 

Budget requests for the 2017 Presbytery 
Budget are due August 1, 2016.  Please 

send a copy of your request to Buddy 
Lever, Presbytery Treasurer at 

blevers@comporiuim.net and to Brian 
Howard, Chairman of Commitment, at  

effinghamarp@gmail.com. 
 

NOTES FROM PRESBYTERY 
 Examined and approved Matt 

Joldersma, Rob Turner and Mat 
Awtrey by transfer to become Pastor 
at Neely’s Creek and Mission 
Developers at Arsenal Hill and Irmo 
respectively. All were approved 
effective June 7, 2016 

 Approved Arsenal Hill moving from 
an established church to a Mission 
effective June 7, 2016. 

 Approved the establishment of Irmo 
Presbyterian Mission, Associate 
Reformed Synod effective June 7, 
2016. 

 .Examined and approved Watson D. 
Gunderson for licensure and/or 
ordination effective June 7, 2016 

 Received Evan  Frazier, a member 
of the Hill City  and Jonathan 
Williams from Clover as Students of 
Theology. 

 Introduced Alan J. Broyles from the 
Tirzah Church as Moderator.  Alan 
will serve from July 1, 2016-June 30, 
2017. 

 Introduced Charles Hammond as 
Vice Moderator/Moderator Elect’.  
Charles will serve as Moderator 
beginning July 1, 2017. 

 Gave a vote of appreciation of 
thanks to Alan Morrow for his 
dedicated and faithful service as 
Moderator during the last year.  

SPECIAL SERVICE 

A special service will be held at 

The Old Brick Church hosted by the 

Old Brick Church Commission on 

Reformation Day, October 30, 2016 

at 3:00 p.m.  More information will 

be sent later.  Please mark the date 

on your Church Calendar.  
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